GLENCOE

PARK DISTRICT

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Commissioners

FROM: Lisa Sheppard, Executive Director and Chris Leiner, Director of Parks &

Maintenance
SUBJECT:  Park Pathway Resurfacing
DATE: June 11, 2019

At the June 11, 2019 bid opening for the resurfacing of the asphalt pathways in Lakefront Park
and Watts Park six bids were received and opened. The FY2019/20 construction budget for this

project is $35,000.

Park Pathway Resurfacing Bid Opening Results

Contractor Lakefront Park | Watts Park| Total Bid

J & R 1st in Asphalt $9,850.00 $15,498.00| $25,348.00
Chicagoland Paving Contractors $15,500.00 $19,500.00| $35,000.00
Evans & Son Blacktop Inc. $16,000.00 $19,500.00 | $35,500.00
Allstar Asphalt $17,500.00 $24,000.00| $41,500.00

Maneval Construction Inc. $37,880.00 $41,384.00| $79,264.00
Alamp Concrete Contractors Inc. $43,600.00 $53,600.00 | $97,200.00

Per the bid document, we are awarding the project to the lowest qualified bidder based on the

total bid.

Therefore the lowest qualified bid is from J & R 1% in Asphalt of Hickory Hills, IL for a total of

$25,348.

The lowest qualified bidder, J & R 1% in Asphalt of Hickory Hills, 1L previously completed the
asphalt in phase 1 of the Takiff Center parking project. Based on previous experience and bid

analysis, staff recommends the following:

Recommended Motion: The approval of the lowest responsible bidder J & R 1% in Asphalt of

Hickory Hills, IL, for a total of $25,348.
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